
 
 
 

Ribbon Cutting Ceremony 
Tuesday April 9, 2024 

 
The Harrisville City Council and Planning Commission will be attending a ribbon cutting ceremony at 6 
PM on Tuesday, April, 2024 for the newly installed park equipment at Harrisville Park located at 1350 N. 
Hwy 89, Harrisville, UT 84404. 

 
The public is invited to attend and ask questions. The Council will take no formal action during the 
ground breaking. 

 
The foregoing City Council agenda was posted and can be viewed at City Hall, on the City’s website 
www.cityofharrisville.com, and at the Utah Public Notice Website at http://pmn.utah.gov. Notice of this 
meeting has also been duly provided as required by law. 

 
In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, the City of Harrisville will make reasonable 
accommodations for participation in the meeting. Requests for assistance may be made by contacting 
the City Recorder at (801) 782-4100, at least three working days before the meeting. 

 
Posted: 4/8/2023, By: Jack Fogal, City Recorder 
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